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I strongly oppose this bill. Vote by mail has worked for decades in Oregon and there 

has been very little voter fraud. Vote by mail encourages more people to participate 

in our democracy. Voting in person will create unnecessary barriers due to issues 

related work, transportation, childcare, medical issues, crisis situations, etc. Please 

continue vote by mail.  


